

April 26, 2017

Customer No: 10298732

Nicholas A Troller 6 Erindale Cr Winnipeg MB R2N 4L9

Dear Sir,

It has been brought to the attention of this office that the personalized licence plate "ASIMIL8" is considered offensive. The Registrar of Motor Vehicles reserves the right to recall personalized licence plates that are deemed inappropriate.

You are requested to surrender your personalized licence plates "ASIMIL8" immediately in accordance with subsection 60(2) of *The Drivers and Vehicles Act* which states that a number plate is the property of the Crown.

Please attend any Manitoba Public Insurance Service Centre or Autopac Agent to surrender the plates by Monday, May 1, 2017. At that time, you will be issued a regular licence plate at no charge and you can apply to replace your personalized licence plate with a different slogan. Enclosed is a Personalized Licence Plate Application. If you decide to use a regular plate going forward, you are entitled to a refund of the fees that you paid for the recalled personalized licence plate.

Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the inconvenience to you.

Sincerely,

David Burns

Manager, Licensing Services

Devid Burney

Enclosure